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Pleas get back to providing housing for police in KEMPSEY. Having them all live in Port 

Macquarie and commuting means they’re not community police. It was a big mistake to sell 

off the police housing in Kempsey. Perhaps a rental subsidy instead of the capital outlay? 

Police that live in town, kids at school, playing sport and knowing everyone is basic policing 

we need to get back to in high crime regional towns.  

Also parents of youth criminals should be forced to apologise to victims of crime for what 

their kids have done and also be financially liable. 


